
 

2807 Woodhull Road                                                      

London, ON  N6K 4S4                                                           

Tel: 519.433.7710  Fax: 519.433.7588 

 

February 28, 2024         By Email 

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

 

RE:   Lagasco Inc. Application for a Limited Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 

 Ontario Energy Board File No. EB-2023-0344 

 

Lagasco is in receipt of a February 27, 2024 letter to the Board from Enbridge Gas Inc. (“EGI”) in addition 

to new information dated February 23rd, 2024, provided to Proplant by EGI in the abovementioned 

matter. 

Given the materiality of this information, please accept this correspondence as Lagasco’s respectful 

request to the Ontario Energy Board to suspend the remaining steps in the Board’s most recent 

Procedural Order #1 (dated January 29, 2024) until Lagasco has had an opportunity to file a letter in 

response. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Jennifer A. Lewis, HBA, CPA, CA 

Vice President, Lagasco Inc. 

 


